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 07/07/2016 

 

CETCB 
114 Olinda Drive 
Brea, California 92823 

 

Gentlemen: 
 

We, 2GIG Technologies, would like to request that all schematics, block diagrams, and 
operational descriptions submitted with the application for certification be withheld from 
public disclosure as per Section 0.459 of FCC Rules. 

 
This request is made under the provisions of Section 0.457 (d) of the Commission’s Rules, 
and Section 552 (b)(4) of the Freedom of Information Act. These sections authorize the 
withholding from public inspection, those materials which would be privileged as a matter 
of law if retained by the person submitting them, and materials which would not 
customarily be released to the public by that person. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to give me a call at (760) 710-0132 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Verdin Orozco 
Sr. Regulatory Compliance Engineer 

 
 

 


